
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Saturday, May 20, 2023  
First Advance Poll for Summerside By-Election 
 
The first Advance Poll in the Summerside Ward 3 By-Election was held on Saturday,  
May 20, 2023.  The polls were open from 9 a.m. until 7 p.m. and recorded 141 votes. The 
first advance voting turnout was close to 10% of the 1,420 eligible registered voters 
casting their ballots.  
 
There are two more Advance Polling Days; Tuesday March 23rd from 9 a.m. until 7 p.m. 
(moved from Monday due to the Victoria Day Holiday) and again on Friday May 26th from 
9 a.m. until 7 p.m. 
 
Ordinary Polling Day is on Monday, May 29th from 9 a.m. until 7 p.m. All in-person voting 
will take place at the Microtel Inn next to Credit Union Place. 
 
For the quickest service at the polls, Voters are reminded to bring their Voter Information 
Card (VIC) mailed to their residence this week and also to bring a piece of Identification. 
 
Elections PEI will display the unofficial results of the By-election on the Elections PEI 
website, Monday May 29th, following the ballot count, once the polls close at 7 p.m. 
 
For further information visit www.electionspei.ca 
      -30- 
Paul Alan 
Manager of Election Operations & Communications 
Elections PEI 
W:   902.368.5895  
pbalan@electionspei.ca 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 


